September 14, 2017

To Whom it May Concern,

My name is Dr. Peter Huson, as a local business owner and neighbor, I am writing this letter in
support of Season Georges’ commercial cultivation permit application. Season’s love and care for
her garden and it's surrounding environment and watershed is only matched by her love and care
for her community. As a local business owner and neighbor, farmers like Season George are the
types of operations that deserve approvals in Humboldt County - long standing members of the
SoHum that go above and beyond to ensure the quality of life and rich history is maintained here
now and for years to come.

Respectfully,

Peter Huson, PhD

Project Engineer, OTGS

Manager, One Log House
705 US Highway 101

Garberville, CA 95542



